PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

Statement by the City of College Park, Georgia
Regarding Dismissal of City Manager

The College Park Mayor and City Council, at their regularly scheduled
meeting on May 19, 2025, deliberated and ultimately terminated the current
City Manager, Dr. Emmanuel Adediran from his position of City Manager.
Dr. Adediran had been promoted from Interim City Manager to City
Manager eight months ago, and Dr. Adediran originally came to the city as
Public Works Director.

The termination was decided by a vote of two in favor and two against on

the City Council, with the tie broken by College Park Mayor Bianca Motley

Broom. There will be no further public comment regarding the personnel
matter at this time.

By city charter, the City Manager oversees all offices, agencies and
departments within the municipal government, including hiring/firing city
employees and the oversight of vendor contracts and purchasing, as well as

the implementation and management of the annual city budget.

Ms. Lindell Miller, formerly a Procurement Officer with the City of College
Park, will serve as Interim City Manager. City Hall and department office

hours and services all will continue as usual.
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